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Monterey County Deputy Sheriff Association (DSA) 
Endorses Steve McShane and Kimbley Craig for 
Salinas City Council. 

 
September 1, 2014.  The Monterey County Deputy Sheriff’s Association (DSA) is 
announcing its full endorsement and support of Steve McShane and Kimbley Craig 
for Salinas City Council.   
 
Both McShane and Craig have served as Councilmembers for the City of Salinas 
and have the experience in leadership Salinas needs.  Their track record proves 
public safety is of the utmost importance while also keeping in mind the economic 
hardships that have affected their community. 
 
McShane and Craig have both proven they have the professionalism, integrity, and 
ethics needed to continue to lead Salinas into the future; to make Salinas a 
community to live, work, and raise children. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


